
 

Tuesday, Nov, 17- K-4 grades will be attending a performance of Mary Poppins at 
WWCC.  This event was made possible by a generous donation in memory of Niki 
Latta and past principal Sr, Lucia.  Both Mrs. Latta and Sr. Lucia were strong 
supporters of HSCS!  Busses will transport the students to and from the school. 

Sunday, Nov.22-  Our November All School Mass will be celebrated at Our Lady 
of Sorrows at 9:30 a.m.  Join us to begin our Thanksgiving week together giving 
thanks for our blessings. 

Just a reminder: We will continue to collect non-perishable food items for our 
Loaves and Fishes soup kitchen until Tuesday, Nov.24. 

SAVE THE DATES: 

December 5&6- This weekend will be a busy one for HSCS.  We have been 
requested to perform Saturday, December 5 at Bank Court (12:00 p.m.) and the 
parish Nativity event at 1:00 p.m.  We are also going to participate in the 
Christmas parade in the evening.  As always we need to have an idea of those who 
would like to participate.  Please indicate those activities you will be attending.  
We do need a tentative number to determine the size of float necessary.  Thanks 
the more the merrier! 

Sunday, December 6- Breakfast with Santa. *More details to follow next week. 

 

ACTIVITIES FOR SATURDAY, DECEMBER 5TH  

MY CHILD________________________________________ 

WILL______ WILL NOT_______ ATTEND THE PERFORMANCE AT BANK COURT AT 
12:00 P.M. 

WILL______ WILL NOT_______ ATTEND THE PERFORMANCE AT THE PARISH 
NATIVITY EVENT AT 1:00 P.M. 

WILL______ WILL NOT _______ PARTICIPATE  IN THE CHRISTMAS PARADE. 

PARENT SIGNATURE______________________________________________________ 
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